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The present ruling party in NSW State Government is the Liberal Party. 

This political party has been shown to be corrupt in the Newcastle  planning department which has led 

to many members resignations. There are some serious issues regarding the train truncation  in 

Newcastle and the height limit of new developments being extended from a previous agreed height  to 

an unacceptable higher limit. These two issues alone are of great concern to myself and others and 

we are calling for a halt to further considerations of these matters while the ministers, responsible  for 

these decisions, are examined  regarding corruption.      


